
O p e r a t i o n s  M e m o r a n d u m

Date: January 15, 2003

To: Unit Leaders

CC:  Board of Directors

From:  Ryan Woodward, Director of SAR/Operations

Subject: Dockside Insurance for Dedicated Response Vessels

As you may recall from an Operations Memorandum issued on May 13, 2002, information required to enable the
CCGA to seek dockside insurance for Dedicated Response Vessels was requested and compiled.  Recently, the
CCGA-P has learned from our insurers that we will not be able to provide this insurance

If you have any comments or questions regarding this memorandum, please do not hesitate to contact Ryan
Woodward at home at 604-214-8206 on cellular/pager at 604-961-8206 or by email at ryan.woodward@ccga-p.ca.
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